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This bill is only directed to chip away at taking away trapping in Oregon. The “clean 

water” claim is unreal and completely bogus. Beaver dams are blown out every 

winter, so any sediment is still blown through. You want cleaner water, stop the 

pesticides , sewage, harmful chemicals from going into the water in the first place. 

You took away tools to manage cougars and now there is a major overpopulation and 

severe issues with depredation on top of severe decline in deer and elk herds. If you 

take away legal beaver trapping, we will have the same issues. Quit leaning to the 

lefts emotional bias and go with the science. We have a beaver management plan in 

place, follow it. We have the wildlife management plans in place by the trained 

biologist that live this everyday. Let them do their jobs. Stop the ballot box biology!!! 


